X3T7/06/95-20( » ©

Quarter-Inch 311 East Carrillo Sreet
QI Cartridge Santa Barbara, California 93101
Drive S8tandards, Inc. Telephone [805) 963-3833

Fax (B05) 862-1541

March 21, 1995

Mr. John Lohmeyer
Chairman X3T10

Symbios Logic, Inc.

1835 Aeroplaza Drive
Coloradoe Springs, CO 80916

Subject: Density Codes and Device Medium Codes for QIC Tape Drives
Dear John:

The Technical Committee of Quarter Inch Cartridge Drive Standards, Inc,
(QIC) believes the procedure used in the past for assigning new Density
Codes and Device Medium Codes has not been efficient.

We therefore propose that a group of these codes be reserved for future
assignment by QIC. Each time a new format is adopted, QIC will assign the
appropriate code{s). QIC will notify X3T10 of each code assignment.

We suggest that 16 Density Codes and 16 Device Medium Codes be
reserved initially for QIC use.

Sincerely,
e rnm

Rayménd €. Freeman, Jr.
QIC Facilitator




